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PERMISSIONS FORM  
 
We need your permission for a number of activities whilst your child attends our school. If you only wish to give 
permission for certain activities please only consent to those which you agree to, via the Parentlite App.    
 

 School visit/local outings - Occasionally children are taken off site for local short outings.  These are always 
 risk assessed appropriately and accompanied by members of staff and will be a planned part of the 
 children’s curriculum 
 

 OV7 annual consent - I give permission for my child to go on school trips.  Trips are always risk assessed 
 appropriately and accompanied by members of staff and will be a planned part of the children’s curriculum.   
 

 Websites - I am happy for my child to be involved in any press or school photographs/videos taken involving 
 children from our school.   These will be taken to promote our school and may be used on the following 
  websites and social media. 
 

* External Websites 
* School Website  
* Facebook  
* Twitter  
* Instagram 
* Livestorm   

 
 Internet Access - I consent to my child having supervised access to the internet outside of lesson time eg. 

 lunchtime/after school. 
 

 Social Media Acceptable Use Agreement for parents – I consent to the Agreement 
 

 Watch PG rated DVDs - During certain lessons in school and wet playtime, DVDs may be shown in class that 
 are PG rated.   
 

 Food Allergies - In certain DT lessons children may be able to taste some foods.  Please give details of any 
 allergies via the Parentlite App, located in Data Collection. 
 

 Years 4, 5 & 6 ONLY - My child is able to walk home by themselves at the end of the school day. Please note 
– during the Autumn Term/Spring Term (1st half), children WILL NOT be able to walk home alone due to the 
dark evenings, if they attend After School Clubs, which finish at 4.15pm– they will need to be collected 
by an adult.  

 
Please contact the school office if you require any help with the Parentlite App. 
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